
Deputy Head Connaught School for Girls 
Required for September 2022 
 
L19-L23:  £69,087 to £75,842 per annum 
 
 
 
The Governing body seek to appoint a new Deputy Head for Connaught School for Girls. 
 
Connaught School for Girls is a successful single-sex academy school in Leytonstone, in the 
London Borough of Waltham Forest. We currently have 636 pupils on roll between the ages 
of 11 and 16. It has an excellent reputation in the local area. 
 
The school’s vision: 

⁃ Strive for excellence 

⁃ Strive to be resilient 

⁃ Strive to be inclusive 
 
Who are we looking for? 
 
You will be a passionate, dynamic and inspirational leader who will be confident working in 
partnership with a dedicated stakeholder community, to inspire happy, motivated, and 
receptive students. 
 
You will be excited by the opportunity to build on our current success, bring a fresh 
perspective to our whole school improvement plan and work with our committed and 
diverse team, to enhance our student and staff experiences.  
 
Through being a visible, energetic, and principled leader, you will have experience in the 
management of change and able to develop high performing teams. 
 
You will have high aspirations for our students, staff, and parents/carers, whilst maintaining 
the caring and inclusive ethos and character of our school. 
 
You will be an experienced leader able to demonstrate significant and sustained impact in 
your current role.  

What we can offer you 

• Enthusiastic and hardworking students who want to learn and take part in all aspects 
of school life. Ofsted stated in 2019 ‘they are motivated to succeed and attentive to 
their work’ 

• A school which has an excellent record of achievement for all students. Our progress 
8 score in 2019 was 0.67 

• Staff who are committed to improving the standard of education for all pupils 
• A supportive Governing Body. 
• Good OFSTED rating in October 2019 

 

Seize the Day 
EXCELLENCE.  RESILIENCE.  

INCLUSION 



Closing date: Friday 6th May 2022 12pm 

Shortlisting: Tuesday 10th May 2022    

Interviews: Tuesday 17th May 2022 

 

Connaught School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and 
young people and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. This post is 
subject to an enhanced DBS check. 
 
Please visit our website  https://www.connaught-school.co.uk/ for an application pack and 
further information. Completed applications should be returned to Fran Kinch (School 
Business Manager) - frances.kinch@connaught.waltham.sch.uk 

Visits to Connaught School are encouraged and strongly recommended to see staff and 
students at work. Please contact Fran Kinch to arrange.   

If you would like an informal discussion prior to application, please contact Avani Higgins, 
Headteacher via avani.higgins@connaught.waltham.sch.uk   

 

 
 
 
 

https://www.connaught-school.co.uk/
mailto:frances.kinch@connaught.waltham.sch.uk
mailto:avani.higgins@connaught.waltham.sch.uk

